Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Matthew Turner, Superintendent


Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director of Human Resources

Date:
August 4, 2020
Re:
BOARD POLICY UPDATE- 1st READING
Attached for your consideration of approval for the first reading, please find Board Policy revisions that have been recommended by Boone County Schools. Each department has reviewed the policies pertaining to their area of responsibility and recommend as follows:

	03.123

	03..222

	03.223

	08.13452


Thank you
PS/th
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